*********************************************
St. John is a Stewardship Parish *********************************************
November 8, 2009
Thirty Second Sunday in Ordinary Time
Saturday, November 7

    4:00 – Heather Sprout – 2nd Anniversary

Sunday, November 8

    8:00 – Parishioners of St. John

    9:30 – Peter Digiacomo – 4th Anniversary

  11:30 – Bonnie DeCosta – 15th Anniversary

               Rose Peluso – Memorial

Saturday, November 14

    4:00 – Paul & Margaret Nisby –Memorial

Sunday, November 15

    8:00 – Edward & Karen McDonald – Memorial

    9:30 – Roland LaFleur – 8th Anniversary

  11:30 – Parishioners of St. John
Important Dates
Wed. 11/11 – Veterans Day

Wed. 11/11 – No CCD classes grade 1-8

Wed. 11/11 – Catholic Women’s Club – 7:00

Wed. 11/18 – PPC Meeting – 7:00

Wednesday, November 11th is Veterans Day.

There will be a 9:00 Mass but the rectory office will be closed.
ALL SOULS
November is the month dedicated to all those who have gone before us marked with the gift of Faith. During the month of November, a Novena of Masses will be celebrated for those loved ones that you want to be remembered.  Simply use the envelopes that you have received or the envelopes on the ushers’ tables for this purpose.  The envelopes will be placed on the altar and the names of your loved ones will be remembered at the Novena of Masses celebrated during the month.  

Liturgical Ministers

The schedule for December and January is being compiled now.  If there are particular Masses that you would like to serve, or Masses where you can not serve, please email Linda at FLOOFETTE@aol.com no later than Sunday, November 15th or call her at 508-378-7643. Remember to fill out the forms that are in the sacristy so she has your updated contact information.  Also it is your responsibility to find a replacement if you can not serve the Mass you have been assigned.

Our Shared Treasure
November 1, 2009 Collection: $8,797.
Please remember the Church in your will.
GRAND ANNUAL COLLECTION

The Grand Annual Collection will begin on the weekend of Nov. 14 and 15. More information will follow in next week’s bulletin.

        St. Vincent de Paul
Thank you to all of the parishioners who continue to keep the food pantry supplied.
In the current economic climate, St. Vincent de Paul must deal with the same issues we all have—we must try to serve more clients with less. As you all know, this is very difficult.
St. Vincent de Paul relies on your generosity. Your donations in the collection boxes at the doors of the church are our only source of income. We are not funded by the weekly collection and we do not receive any income or reimbursements from the archdiocese. We are a completely separate organization with a mission to serve those in need.
Thank you for your prayers and continuing generosity!
 

Please remember – you may bring food only during Mass time or when CCD classes are in session, which is on Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday afternoon from 3:30 to 4:30 or Sunday evening from 6:00 to 8:00 p.m. Please do not leave food at the rectory, garage or porch or in front of the dumpster at any time as there is no janitor to carry it over to the church. All food items should be brought to the parking lot side entrance to the church only.  Thank you for your cooperation. 
Catholic Women’s Club

The Women’s Club is meeting on Wednesday, 11/11 at 7:00 at Riddell Rd.

Don’t forget to bring a prize for BINGO.

The Women’s club will be having their annual craft and bake sale on Saturday, November 28th from 9:00 – 2:00 in the church hall.  If you are a craftsperson who would like to sell some of your merchandise at our event, you can purchase table space by calling Mary Ann Boyle at 508-378-4704.

Winter 2010 CYO Ski Trip

Our Winter Ski trip will take place the weekend of February 12 - 14, 2010 at Stowe Mountain Resort, VT!
Hotel Package Information:

We will be staying at the DoubleTree Hotel in S. Burlington, VT. Amenities include, indoor heated swimming pool, whirlpool and fitness center. All guestrooms include the Sweet Dreams bed, hairdryer and refrigerator. Each guest is presented with the legendary chocolate chip cookie at check-in. The hotel is approximately 45 minutes from Stowe.
Room costs: 
$260 per person, 4 per room
$277 per person, 3 per room
$310 per person, 2 per room

The trip includes: Transportation, 2 nights accommodations, 2 breakfast buffets & 1 dinner buffet, 2-day teen lift ticket for Stowe Mountain Resort and all taxes.

Sign up at the next Teen Mass or email or call Fr. Wally if you are interested in going. 

A $100 deposit will be due at the November 22 Teen Mass.  There are 10 spots left!
Family Life Ministry
The Family Life committee will be selling Thanksgiving Holiday lollipops after all the Masses the weekend of November 14th & 15th. The proceeds from the sales are used to help pay for the activities that they do at the nursing home once a month.  Please help them by purchasing a lollipop or two!  
Peer Ministry News
There will be a meeting for all Peer Ministers who are conducting the Freshmen Retreat on Wednesday 11/11 at 6:30 in the rectory.  Those who are giving the “talks”, please come ready to

go over your talk with Fr. Wally.
A message from our Pastor
Dear Friends, 

It is hard to believe it but the month of November has arrived.  We have celebrated All Saints Day with a wonderful Mass for our young people last Sunday.  The children wore the Halloween costumes and the church was certainly alive with excitement.  Following the Mass, there was a wonderful reception in the parish hall with many games for the Halloween games children. 

On Thursday, Nov. 12, I will begin a Novena of Masses for all of our loved ones who have died. Envelopes which contain the names of your loved ones will be placed on the altar in the chapel for the month of November, the month of the Holy Souls.  There are still envelopes on the ushers’ tables if you haven’t had a chance to fill one out. 

The month of November is also the month of the Grand Annual Collection. I will be sending a letter to your house requesting this annual donation and explaining the need for it next week.  I am well aware of economic difficulty that we are all experiencing this year. At the daily Mass on Wednesday I spoke with a man who was dressed in a business suit and simply commented that he was all “dress up”.  He said he was giving a talk to 40 CEOs who are out of work.  I was really shocked.  We at St. John’s can be proud of what we have done and what we will continue to do to help the needy of East Bridgewater.  Like so many others in our community, the parish has also been hard hit by this economy and now, the parish needs to be the recipient of your generosity.  As in the past I know that I can count on your help. The Grand Annual Collection will begin on the weekend of November 14/15 and will run through the month of December.

Thank you in advance for your generosity, 

Fr. Wally







